
 

School Updates… 
Report cards were published in MYED BC on Monday, February 7th. 
Students are working to complete current courses in the next couple of 
weeks, and/or have started new courses.   
Please email teachers with any questions or call 604-536-0550. 
 

Looking forward… 

• Feb 21 Family Day Holiday—school closed 

• Feb 24 Friday school—school open in AM for students 

• Feb 25 Non-Instructional Day/PRO D—school closed 

• March 11 Last day before Spring Break 

• March 28 School re-opens after Spring Break 

• April 14 End of Term #3 

• April 15 Good Friday—school closed 

• April 18 Easter Monday—school closed 

• April 21 P/T/S Conferences 

 

Below you will find information regarding…. 

• Updated Daily Health Check Information 

• LGBTQ2SIA—Writing Program 

 

AND…. Career Education Information…. 

• District Partnership Programs 

• Public Works Technician Training 

• SD#36—An Evening of Discovery 
 

South Surrey/White Rock Learning Centre 
#13-2320 King George Blvd., Surrey, BC  V4A 5A5 

Phone:  604-536-0550  |  Email:  whiterocklc@surreyschools.ca 

Community Update! 
February 11, 2022 

Website:  surreyschools.ca/schools/whiterocklc 
Download our APP - Raven’s Nest  |  Follow us on Twitter@RavensWrlc 

What’s Happening at School…  

 
Congratulations Amrit!!! 

“The Bell” 
The Bell is a long 

standing tradition 
at the South  

Surrey White Rock 
Learning Centre.  

It serves as a  
reminder to our 

end goal -   
Graduation. When 

a student “rings 
the bell”, it signals 

that they have 
completed all 

ministry require-
ments for  

graduation!   

Just a reminder of our ongoing Health & Safety protocols that are in place to help keep our school open and safe!!! 
 

 Daily Health Checks – staff and students.  Please do not come to school if you feel sick. Notify the office of your absence  
         604-536-0550 

 Masks and sanitizing – increased vigilance in all areas of the school 

 Students ENTER through front door  

 Students sign in 

 No face-to-face seating arrangements 

 Students EXIT out classroom/side doors as much as possible 

 All large gatherings will continue to be virtual – student announcements/assemblies 

 Limit school visitors – by appointment only  
  

Parents/Guardians—just a reminder that school visits are by appointment only.  Please call the office or email a staff 
member to set up an appointment.  Thank you in advance! 







Career Education Information 
Talk to our Career Facilitator, Susan Martin, for more information about the opportunities below.  

Phone:  604-536-0550, ext. 3103 
Email:  martin_susan@surreyschools.ca 






